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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

 

Don’t forget that over the 
half term, your ‘Big Draw’ 
hats are being exhibited at    
Manchester Museum on 
Wednesday 30th October. 

 

Why not take the family 
down to marvel in your 
artistic talents! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading diaries must be signed at 
home before we can change books! 

This week’s spellings: 

Your child has been provided with spelling home-
work linked to the words we have been learning in 
class. These spellings will be tested collaboratively 
each Friday.  

 

Times Tables: 

Remember—practice your times tables ready for 
Autumn 2! 

 

This half term our English work will link closely 
to our new topic based on the Romans. 

In our first week back we will be looking at 
performance poetry and having a go 
ourselves—much like our Roman ancestors in 
their amphitheatres.   

Maths will focus on addition and subtraction 
and consolidation of knowledge. 

 

 

 

 

Global Day 

On November 8th we are going to have a whole school ‘Global Day.’ This will be an 
excellent opportunity for children to get involved in and actively campaign for the rights 
of children globally.  

Year 3 will be focusing on and campaigning against the use of plastic- if you have some 
ideas on how we can best do this, please let us know! 

English & Maths 


